Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY AFFAIRS
NOTICE OF CHANGE – The Century Commission for a Sustainable Florida announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: ** NOTE: Meeting is one day only. ** January 14, 2008, 8:30 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.

PLACE: ** NOTE: Change in Meeting Location ** Room 117, Knott Building, The Capitol, Tallahassee, Florida

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Special Guest David Walker, Auditor General of the United States of America, will address the Commission. In addition, the Commission will receive a regional visioning update by Dr. Tim Chapin.

Century Commission members will continue to discuss the Commission’s statutory role, including how to address the impacts of population growth during the next 25-50 years.
All information regarding this meeting and the Century Commission may be obtained at the Internet address www.centurycommission.org.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by calling (850)219-0082, ext. 5, or by visiting the web site.

